










From: Rebecca Gruber <rgruber@alumni.upenn.edu>

To: Stephen DeCourcey <SDeCourcey@town.arlington.ma.us>, Lenard Diggins <ldiggins@gmail.com>, Eric Helmuth
<EHelmuth@town.arlington.ma.us>, John Hurd <JHurd@town.arlington.ma.us>, DMahon@town.arlington.ma.us

Cc: Ashley Maher <amaher@town.arlington.ma.us>
Date: 07/25/2022 01:48 PM
Subject: Town Hall Banner Policy

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Town of Arlington's email system. Do
not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the REAL sender (whose email
address in the From: line in "< >" brackets) and you know the content is safe.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when
opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear Honorable Select Board Members,

I am writing to you to urge you to think creatively about our policy for displaying
banners on our town hall.

I listened carefully to the discussion at last week's Select Board meeting about the
proposed policy. I understand that given the recent Supreme Court ruling it might be
easiest and least complicated to ban all banners from Town Hall (and I presume to be equal
that would include banning all types of displays, including lighting displays).

However, I believe that our town is working hard to be a place of welcome for all. 
Displaying messages, e.g., banners, lights, on our town hall that indicate and support
this value serves as a reminder of our aspirations to our residents and others who come to
our town. 

In a recent conversation about this with a Black friend of mine, he said that he would 
feel more welcome and safer seeing a Black Lives Matter banner displayed on our Town Hall.

At a recent Human Rights Commission meeting, I heard about a transgender employee of a 
local business, who has experienced two incidents of bullying while at work.  I understand 
that the employee received support and action from the AHRC and the APD, but would this 
person have felt even more supported by the greater Arlington populace if there were a 
rainbow banner or lights displayed on Town Hall.

Arlington has values; I think we should not be afraid to display them on the building that
most embodies our Town governance, Town Hall.  I hope the Select Board will do the
difficult and brave work to develop a policy that allows us to put our values on display.

Thank you for your efforts and dedication on behalf of our Town.  Please include my letter
with your correspondence received.

Best,
Rebecca Gruber
215 Pleasant Street
TMM P10
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